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Suzanne Laughton M-Benelli <qsuzzq@hotmail.com> 
Thu 11/30/2023 1 :03 PM 

To:Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

I am 100% AGAINST this Verizon 97' faux tree that is proposed in my neighborhood. 
These are so ugly!!!! 

I, along with all my neighbors will have it in sight, every day. 
I hate to think about re-sale value on my house, should I decide to leave Heritage ..... 
I know, I would not have bought my house if that was there in 2019. 

12 /ft-l / zc23 
J:tc.wi. # 4 

It's a shame that Verizon isn't smart enough to recognize their selfish needs, effect peoples daily 
enjoyment of where we live ... 

Again, I'm 100% AGAINST it. 
Please don't let this happen to my neighborhood. 

Suzanne Benelli 
6558 Primavera Lane 

EDH, CA 95762 
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